
 
 

Notice of Closure of PolyU Sports Facilities 

Centre STARS 
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Dear Sports Facilities Users, 

  

In view of the ongoing Novel Coronavirus situation, all PolyU on-campus sports 

facilities will remain closed until further notice. 

Also, we have received notice from the Joint Sports Centre indicating that their 

facilities will be temporarily closed from 29 January to  2 February, 2020. 

Sorry for any inconvenience caused and we will keep you updated with the latest 

arrangement. 

  

Sincerely, 

Centre STARS 

Student Advancement and Resources 

 


